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Update on SkyCity Adelaide

SkyCity Entertainment Group Limited (SKC.NZX/SKC.AX) (SkyCity) advises that its SkyCity
Adelaide property will reopen from 10.00am (Australian Central Standard Time) on 28 July
2021 following the announcement by the South Australian Government earlier today that
the seven day lockdown imposed on 20 July 2021 in response to the new COVID-19 cluster
in South Australia will be lifted fromm midnight (Australian Central Standard Time) tonight.

SkyCity Adelaide will reopen in a staged manner from 10.00am (Australian Central Standard
Time) on 28 July 2021 with physical distancing and hygiene requirements in place - initially
reflecting the Level 3 (medium) COVID-19 restrictions applicable from midnight (Australian
Central Standard Time) tonight. Further details of the Level 3 COVID-19 restrictions are
available at https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/restrictions-and-responsibilities/activities-and-

gatherings/current-activity-restrictions#fcurrent_nested_415293.

Up to date opening times for the casino, food and beverage outlets and Eos by SkyCity are
available on the SkyCity Adelaide website at www.skycityadelaide.com.au.

SkyCity will provide further updates as new material information becomes available.
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